
Hwy. 28 delays expected this
weekend
Caltrans is alerting motorists that delays are expected on
Highway 28 due to paving operations.

Operations will take place as follows:

• Sept. 17 from 7am-8pm: Motorists can expect
eastbound lane closures from National Avenue to
the junction of highway 267 and 28.

• Sept. 18 from 7am-8pm: Motorists can expect westbound lane
closures at the same location.

Lane  restrictions  will  be  in  affect  during  the  paving
operation. Motorists are advised to expect delays up to 10
minutes.
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